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       Warsaw, 1 June ,  2011 

 

 
 

Dear Colleague, 

We would be honoured by your presence at the meeting of the COSAC Chairpersons, which 

shall take place from 10 to 11 July, 2011 in Warsaw, as part of parliamentary dimension of the Polish 

Presidency of the EU Council. The meeting shall be inaugurated on 10 July in the afternoon, with  

a concert in the Łazienki Royal Park), the  former royal summer residence, followed by a gala dinner. 

During a debate on 11 July, we would like to focus on the priorities and challenges to be 

addressed under the Polish Presidency, and also - responding to the need for a debate on the current 

problems faced by the EU -  on the role of the EU institutions with regard to  the conflicts at the EU’s  

external borders. This shall also be an opportunity to discuss issues related to the preparations for  

the XLVI  COSAC meeting . 

Enclosed please find the agenda and detailed information regarding the meeting. All the 

materials, including hotel booking forms and the registration form, can be found on www.parl2011.pl . 

We would appreciate if you could complete  the reservation and  registration formalities  

by 24 June.  

We look forward to meeting you in Warsaw. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stanisław Rakoczy 

Chairman of the  European Union Affairs Committee, 

Sejm of the Republic of Poland 

 

 

Edmund Wittbrodt 

Chairman of the  European Union Affairs Committee, 

Senate of the Republic of Poland 

 

 


